
 
Purchasing Division 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:  September 15, 2020 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 

TO:   All Interested Parties 
RE: Wayfinding Signage RFP-4825-20-SH 
 
 
Bidders responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the 
requirements have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as 
hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following: 
 
1. Question: Is the winning bidder required to be a registered business or hold any type of 

licenses issued by the state of Colorado, the county of Mesa or the City of Grand Junction? 
Answer: The City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division does not track necessary license 
requirements. We rely on contractors to be aware of the requirements for their respective 
professions. 
 

2. Question: As a starting point for the design for the wayfinding signage, what do you envision 
the size of these signs to be, how high out of the ground do you think they should be, and at 
what distance should the test be visible? 
Answer: Since this is a three part question, the response shall be given in three parts: 
a) Size: The sign blanks used in the past vary in size based on how many directions are 
needed on a sign. Previous sign blanks used are 36x9, 42x9, 24x30, and 24x36.  
b). Height: sign height should be 7’ from the ground to the bottom of sign.  
c). Visibility/Distance: lettering is 3” and text is visible at 150’.  
Attachment 1 (page 2 of this document) shows samples of signs currently in the field. 

 
 

The original solicitation for the project referenced above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Susan Hyatt, Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 

  



   

Attachment 1 

 


